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Guy Barnett, Liberal Member for Lyons 

The Derwent Valley – the place to be! 
 

Once again the Derwent Valley provided a plethora of experiences during my recent visit. 

 

Dropping into the Saturday market in New Norfolk was a great start to the day, where I caught up 

with Hui’s Kitchen, New Norfolk Distillery and Little Crooked Gifts.  The market is a fantastic 

showcase of the Valley. Congratulations to the market stallholders on a wonderful attraction! 

 

Congratulations also to Peter Nicholls and the whole New Norfolk Rowing Club committee and 

supporters on the official opening of the new club rooms.  I was delighted to join the Club and special 

guests as Her Excellency Professor the Honourable Kate Warner, AC, Governor of Tasmania officially 

opened the Derwent Valley Boat House. 

 

Jointly funded by the Federal and State Governments and the Derwent Valley Council, the Boat 

House provides an invaluable recreational facility and community hub for the local community. 

 
I also took the opportunity to tour the fantastic Salmon Ponds at Plenty – sampling some tasy fare at 

Pancakes by the Pond! 

 

With wonderful local markets, new and engaging sporting facilities, not to mention world class 

eateries, distilleries and breweries, the Derwent Valley really does have so much to offer. 

 
 



 
 
Guy Barnett MP with Senator Jonathon Duniam and New Norfolk Rowing Club members 

 

 

 

 
At New Norfolk Distillery stand at the Saturday Market. 


